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Dear Colleagues,  
 
I am writing with some exciting news. I am pleased to announce that after a national search, Daemen 
College has appointed Mary Glenn, an accomplished fundraising professional with more than 20 years of 
experience in higher education, as vice president for institutional advancement. Her appointment is 
effective June 24. In this role, she will oversee the areas of fundraising, alumni relations, publications, 
and marketing and communications.  
 
Ms. Glenn comes to Daemen from the University at Buffalo, where she served as Senior Director of 
Development for Health Sciences. She led the major gifts programs and supervised the advancement team 
for the Schools of Nursi


